Happy belated St. Patrick's Day from the GNO Suzuki Forum!

In this newsletter you'll find:

- 1. Information on our Bach around the Clock performance on April 6
- 2. Welcome to our new Board members
- 3. Chocolate fundraiser still going on
- 4. Summer Institute information
- 5. Thanks to Katy Puckett and Cathy Anderson for mailing our postcards!
- 6. Teacher Incentive Program
- 7. Next Board meeting April 7 at St. Lukes, 5:45 pm

## **Bach Around the Clock**

Trinity Episcopal Church, 1329 Jackson Ave, New Orleans, LA 70130

24 hours of music celebrating JS Bach's Birthday!

This performance will be led by Lauren Lemmler and Kathleen Tyree

Dress is black/navy bottoms, white shirt

Arrive at 8 am, play from 8:30-9am

Suzuki Repertoire to be played: All Bach pieces in Violin Books 1-4, all Bach pieces in Cello/Viola

Books 1-3.

Also including:

Twinkle

French Folk Song

Lightly Row

Song of the Wind

Go Tell Aunt Rhody

Allegro

Perpetual Motion

Chorus from Judas Maccabeus

Hunter's Chorus

Witches Dance

If you would like to perform, please RSVP on our website:

http://www.gnosuzukiforum.com/performance-rsvp.html

#### 2. Welcome to our new Board members:

Ruth Anna Palmer is our new Vice President. Her daughter is a harp student of Cathy Anderson Elizabeth Overweg is our Grant Writer. Her daughter is a violin student of Katie Carrington Katy Puckett is our Mailings Coordinator. Her son studies violin with Stephanie Screen.

Christina Kim is our Secretary Elect. Her son also studies violin with Stephanie Screen.

We are thrilled to have these new members!

We still need some volunteers for the Summer Institute. Send an email to <a href="mailto:gnosuzukiforum@gmail.com">gnosuzukiforum@gmail.com</a> if you are interested

## 3. Ongoing Chocolate Fundraiser

We are still selling chocolate to help pay for Summer Institute tuition, a new instrument, or anything musical. Contact Rhonda Musso at 504-339-2818 to get involved

### 4.2013 GNO Suzuki Forum Summer Institute

Information for our Summer Institute will be up on our website soon! It will be held at the UNO campus from July 14-20th.

## 5. Huge thanks to Katy Puckett and Cathy Anderson!

Katy and Cathy just sent out our Summer Institute postcards for us. They completed this 800+ piece mailing in less than 5 days! Keep an eye out for the postcards!

# **6.Teacher Incentive Program**

The GNO Suzuki Forum wants to send more local teachers to get Suzuki training! In return for a specified dollar amount, teachers return to teach our group classes during the year. If you or someone you know might be interested in this, please send a resume and brief statement that includes which instrument/level training is requested, where, and the cost. Please also include ultimate aims as a Suzuki teacher. All materials can be sent to <a href="mailto:gnosuzukiforum@gmail.com">gnosuzukiforum@gmail.com</a>

# 7. Next Board meeting April 7 at 5:45 pm at St. Lukes

The next Board meeting will be held at St. Luke's during the Music Mind Games class. If you have ideas for our Forum or want to get more involved, you are welcome to attend!